
 
 

St John’s Parents, Teachers and Friends Association 
“Nāku te rourou nāu te rourou ka ora ai te iwi.” 

With your basket and my basket, together we will thrive. 
 

Kia ora e te whanau!  안녕하세요 ¡Hola! ابحرم  Dia dhuit  你好 Mabuhay 
  
This Term is going to be a very exciting term with a fun event planned for the middle of June that the children will 
love!!!!  
 
Some of the ways that the PTFA will to continue to support our tamariki within the school this year are: 

• an annual contribution to the Principal’s Discretionary Fund (a fund which assists those within our school 
community who need it most) 

• subsidising additional school educational programmes across the various year levels  
• a contribution towards the cost of the school camp 
• the second hand uniform shop  
• a “special’ event for the Year 6’s 
• contribution towards classroom resources 
• a new freezer for the storage of perishables for PTFA-led events 

 
We remain committed to our goal of the Covered Outdoor Learning Area (COLA) and we are currently on target 
to see this completed by the end of 2026! 
 
Thanks to those of you who have put your names forward for our PTFA volunteer database. This group of 
wonderful parents will be our first port of call as they have already indicated a willingness to provide hands-on 
support. We will only reach out to the wider community if we do not have sufficient available volunteers from this 
database. If you want to be added please do let us know. 
 
Upcoming events in Term 2: 
Friday 13th June: 
Details of an awesome fundraising adventure coming soon!!!!  
This event will be: 

• our main school-based fundraiser for the year 
• a great event to come along as a spectator (book your time off now!) 
• late morning 
• loads of fun 
• sausage sizzle/juicie at lunch time 

 
Frozen Friday: 

Kindness Day 16th May (Week 3) - Lunchtime 
Juicies ordered via kindo 
 
 
 
 

We look forward to a fun-filled Term Two and would love to have your support and involvement in whatever form 
that might be. 
 
PTFA meetings will be held on the first Tuesday of the month at 7pm – 6th May and 3rd June. Hope to see you in 
person or virtually. 
 
Ngā mihi nui 
 
 
Amanda Dixon-McIver 
Chair, St Johns PTFA 


